BURRILLVILLE SEWER COMMISSION



POST OFFICE BOX 71 HARRISVILLE, RI 02830 TELEPHONE: 401/568-6296

FAX: 401/568-9464

Burrillville Sewer Commission Public Hearing of 5/12/2009 Board Room of the BWWTF

Members Present: Don C. Wolfe, Chairman

William Andrews, Vice Chairman

Members Absent: Wallace Auclair, Secretary

Also Present: Walter J. Kane, Attorney for the Commission

James J. Geremia, James J. Geremia & Assoc.

John Martin III, Superintendent Steve Richtarik, Beta Group, Inc. Richard Bernardo, DPW Director Peg Franklin, Office Manager Stacey Richard, Financial Aide

Mr. Wolfe opened the public hearing at 9:10 A.M.

Mr. Wolfe noted there were no members of the public present at the hearing. Mr. Andrews noted that there is no proposed increase for the sewer use charge.

Voted – Mr. Andrews made a motion to close the public hearing. The motion was seconded by Mr. Wolfe.

Respectfully Submitted,

Stacey Richard

Stacey Richard

Financial Aide